
 
 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
INTRADISTRICT/SCHOOL CHOICE REQUESTS 

 
1. How do I find out my school of residence? 

Please visit our School Boundaries & Assignments page by clicking here  for the School Locator. 

2. I have submitted an Intradistrict/School Choice request to another school.  When will I get a response? 
For requests submitted during the lottery window, official notifications will be sent by the end of 
February, 2024 via email.  Requests submitted during the waitlist window will be placed on a wait list in 
the order they are received.  Parents/Legal Guardians will be notified via email if space becomes available 
to accommodate a request through June 7th, 2024.  Parents/Legal Guardians will need to plan on 
attending the school of residence unless a notification is received that the request has been approved. 
 

3. What is the criteria for approving an Intradistrict/School Choice request to another school? 
During the lottery window, equal consideration is given to all requests, regardless of when requests were 
submitted.  School choice is a random and unbiased process that does not account for extenuating 
circumstances. Requests are approved based on a lottery process and space availability at the school 
requested.  
 

4. If I have not received a response to my request yet, should I wait to enroll/register? 
No.  Parents are advised to enroll and register their child at their school of residence, until they have 
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